Savings Stamp Perfin — Bulletin 341/19

Jeff Turnbull writes with further information regarding the savings
Stamp perfin " SL P" featured in Bulletin 341.

“Our knowledgeable member Frank Brown wrote a most interesting
letter to me, saying that he was employed in the 1930s in his first job
as a General Office Clerk with a Company called " Sir Lindsay
Parkinson & Co Ltd" who were responsible for the Building &
Engineering of the FEuxton Royal Ordinance Factory at Chorley,
Lancashire.

He also sent to me a headed envelope of the Company, and says that it
could well be this Company's perfin, as the Holiday Savings Stamp
Schemes were on the go at about this time.”

Of course there is no proof!!, but a strong suggestion that this Civil
Engineering Company were using this type of Civil Engineering
Holiday Scheme stamps at this time.
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